
Charity regulator praises constructive
campaigning during General Election

The Charity Commission has published a report of its casework during the 2024
General Election, revealing a significant decline in serious concerns about a
charity’s campaigning activity compared with previous elections.

http://www.government-world.com/charity-regulator-praises-constructive-campaigning-during-general-election/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-regulator-praises-constructive-campaigning-during-general-election/

